
NOTICE OF TVA/UCEMC POTENTIAL POWER OUTAGE 

The possibility exists that The Tennessee Valley Authority (TVA) could disconnect power to Upper 

Cumberland Electric Membership Corporation members served from the Livingston Substation 

that reside in the communities of the Town of Livingston, Allons, Hilham, Timothy, Turkey Town, 

Windle Community Road continuing to West McCormick Road, Monterey Highway, Highway 136 

and Upper Hilham Highway.  The possibility exists that an interruption of power could begin at 

10:00 P.M. CST, Saturday, May 19, 2018 for up to eight (8) hours into Sunday Morning, May 20, 

2018.  

TVA and UCEMC will be performing necessary maintenance on their equipment. 

Jimmy Gregory, UCEMC General Manager, states that although regrettable for any inconvenience 

the possible outage could cause, this maintenance must be performed to maintain reliability on 

our system. 

The maintenance and possible power outage will be postponed if inclement weather, which 

includes lightning, is in the area or is expected in the area at the scheduled time of the possible 

power interruption. 

Please contact your local UCEMC office or visit our website www.ucemc.com for further 

information relative to the planned power outage in your area.  

http://www.ucemc.com/

